
Update for Pewsey Area Board

Update from RUSHALL PC

Date of Area Board Meeting 31 October 2016

Headlines/Key Issues

 Parish Steward support was supposed to have started from October but Rushall has still 
not seen any evidence of issues being worked or a timetable for the parish steward 
despite submitting the top 5 priorities as requested.

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………….
 Repairs to the Woodbridge Bridge, A345 and the associated road closure and 

diversions.

 Speeding in Rushall is an ongoing issue despite Community Speed Watch, Police 
Support etc.

 Increase in size and volume of HGV’s using the A342 and A345 through Rushall as a 
Freight Route.

 Ongoing threat of the closure of Everleigh HRC plus the WC introduction of permits for 
householders with trailers and the restrictions on charities.


